
Batavia Mothers’ Club Foundation 

General Meeting at Batavia Public Library 

January 6, 2016 

 

Christy Kulczycki called the meeting to order 7:11. 
Approved minutes from the December meeting. 
Roll Call by Anique Drouin 
Guests – Sara Kroeger; Lindsey Hangas; Susan MacKenzie 
Auxiliary Members Present – None 
Correspondence - No 

 

President 
Christy Kulczycki 

● We really need craft show chairs. 
● Gabby Laboda has volunteered as one. 

Past President 
Kendra Walker 

● We REALLY need craft show chair! It’s manageable; ask any past chairs if you have questions. 
● Allison Wadle stood up and talked about what her responsibilities were; this coming year—you just 

have to follow the timeline and check in with the committee chairs. Everyone has a committee that 

helps them. 
● Sarah Barrett also stood up and spoke about how important it is to be a team player especially the day 

of and be a volunteer for the whole day 
● HOORAY MAURA and GABBY!!! YOU GUYS ARE THE BEST! 
● We still need Apps and Jury and Raffle 

President Elect 
Nicole Boland 

● No report 

Treasurer 
Eunice Turnbaugh 

● No report 
● Checking: $44,202 

Savings:  $885.90 

Secretary 
Anique Drouin 

● No report 

Ways and Means 
Deanna Modaff  

● Happy New Year 
● Sent an email out to sponsors about Bunco 

Philanthropic 
Christine Olsen 

● Huge thank you for last month! 
● Our work with United Way was very appreciated and it went very smoothly. 
● We helped 35 families 
● Big thank you to Heather and her husband for helping out Two Rivers with gifting to them 

Communications 
Kathy Evangelista 

● No report 

Auxiliary 
Tara Gray 

● No report 

Bunco 
Jill Lowe & Palak 

Coleman 

● Set up at 5:00 p.m. - everyone stays there the whole evening. 
● We’ve got 5 people signed up and we want to sell 100 seats. 
● Everyone try to get a table of 4 
● There are set jobs and everyone staying the whole night (sheets passed out) 
● We will have a snack table, as well as appetizers (North Island Catering $10 per person) 
● Send an email out to the past participants 

Community 

Relations 
Michele Anderson 

● Set up a tour at Anderson animal shelter for March 3
rd

 at 2:00 p.m. (half day at schools) if you are 

interested sign up. 

Craft Show 
Allison Wadle & 

Sarah Barrett 

● No report 

Flower Fund 
Pam Kent  

● We had our Secret Sis reveal. 
● Spring Secret Sis sign up right now. 
● Balance is:  $338.00—but $150 will go to the library at the end of this year for books for new babies 

from the club. 
Fox Trot 
Christina Marotta & 

Allison Lindy 

● April 30
th

 date has been approved.  We need all bodies on deck! Please let us know if you have any 

conflict ahead of time.  
● Even though we all have busy Saturdays please be sure to be at Fox Trot. 



Historian 
Naomi Krodel  

● No report 

Hostess 
Samantha 

Jackson/Kristie 

Diebold 

● Sign up sheet should be around here somewhere for snacks for the next couple of months. 
● We have spotlight—Jill and Palak. 

Membership 
Gina Buselli 

● We’ve had six new members join officially  
● We will have a new member open house 

Recreation 
Nadia Perkins  
 

● PJ Bunco January 16
th

 at Cheryl’s house 7:00 p.m. 
● New Member dinner is getting set up 
● February going to set up a couples Funway night; March will be kids’ Easter egg hunt 

   
Old business ● None 
New business ● None 

 

Adjourned  ● 8:20 pm 

 

Flower Fund Winner:   Sandy Manella 

Share & Care Winner: Kelly DeMaria 

Respectfully submitted by Anique Drouin 


